
 
 

Chlamydia, Gonorrhoeae, and Trichomonas Test Delays
  

Date: May 4, 2018 

 
Effective Date: Immediately 
 
 
Due to technical difficulties, results for Chlamydia trachomatis, Neisseria gonorrhoeae, and Trichomonas 
vaginalis tests on urogenital and urine specimens will be delayed. 
 
This will affect specimens received in the laboratory beginning on Wednesday, May 2nd. 
Specimens received between then and Tuesday May 7th may experience delays of 3-6 days. 
 
We anticipate that turnaround times will return to normal on Thursday, May 10th.   
  
 
For questions or additional information, contact Kim Handley, laboratory supervisor, at 275-7801 or Dr. 
Pecora.  
 
 
From: Nicole Pecora MD, PhD 
 Associate Director, Clinical Microbiology, UR Medicine Labs 

University of Rochester Medical Center 
 Phone: (585) 276-4674 
 E-mail: Nicole_Pecora@urmc.rochester.edu 
 
 
 


